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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

April 9, 2020 

 

    

Carrie Motarjemi 

11670 Fountain Drive 

Unit 200 

Maple Grove, MN 55369 

 

VIA EMAIL:  carriemotarjemi@gmail.com 

 

Re:  Appealed Special Tax Assessment for Property at 847 Hudson Road 

 

Dear Ms. Motarjemi: 

 

This is to confirm that on April 7, 2020 you had an appealed special tax assessment for the 

above-listed property at which you did not appear. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing was scheduled for April 8, 2020 in Room 300 City Hall, 

however it was overlooked being added to the agenda, therefore Marcia Moermond, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing your public hearing to July 15, 2020 at 

3:30 PM in Room 300 City Hall.  

 

If you would like to reschedule your Legislative Hearing for your tax assessment on this 

property, or have any questions, please call 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
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